
April 29, 2020 

 

Re. 1520 Road 5E 

 

Mayor Nelson Santos and members of council, 

 

I am writing to you in my capacity as chair of the Kingsville Municipal Heritage 

Advisory Committee. The committee has been contacted by town administration in regard to the 

property at 1520 Road 5E. This property is on the Register of Properties of Historical Value or 

Interest, commonly referred to as the heritage inventory.  

The home on this property is the subject of a property standards order to comply.  After 

considering correspondence and photographs of the building from Mr. Robert Sassine, By-law 

enforcement officer, the committee recommends the property be removed from the inventory and 

does not object to the demolition of the home and garage on the site. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sarah Sacheli 

Chair, Kingsville Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee 

 

 

Cc: Sandra Kitchen, Kim DeYong, Matt Biggley, Elvira Cacciavillani, Bruce Durward, Anna 

Lamarche, Margie Luffman, Christine Mackie, Shannon Olson, Veronica Brown 
 


